
 

 

 
 

PUBLIC NOTICE 
 

INVITATION FOR EXPRESSIONS OF INTEREST 
 

Project Management Unit 
Submarine Fiber Optic Cable Construction / Implementation 

 
 
 
26April 2016 
 
The public is hereby informed that the Belau Submarine Cable Corporation (the “BSCC”) is 
soliciting for and accepting expressions of interest (EOI) from qualified firms for the role of 
Project Management Unit in connection with the BSCC’s construction and implementation of a 
submarine fiber optic cable.   
 

The deadline for submission of an EOI is May 13, 2016 
 
All interested firms who would like further information and/or would like to submit their EOI are 
directed to the following webpage maintained by the Asian Development Bank (ADB) on their 
Consultant Management System: 
 
https://uxdmz06.adb.org/OA_HTML/OA.jsp?OAFunc=XXCRS_CSRN_PROFILE_PAGE
&selNo=127496 
 
Interested firms may also access such information through the ADB’s main Consultant 
Management System webpage by clicking on the “CSRN” link at the following: 
 
http://cms.adb.org 
 
Inquiries or other communications regarding the Project Management Unit role and process for 
engagement should be directed to: 
 

Sibesh Bhattacharya 
Senior Infrastructure Specialist (ICT) 

Asian Development Bank 
sbhattacharya@adb.org 

 


